
Printed on: 16/03/2023 09:10:12

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/03/2023  14:04:352023/0160/P OBJ Ruth Barr I live across the road from the proposed development. The scale and type of the plans are completely 

inappropriate for a Conservation Area and would cause massive disruption which evidently has not been 

considered.
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